
Notice of Intention to Amend Brampton Procedure By-law 
Regarding In-Person Participation for Closed Sessions 

Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its meeting on 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 9:30 a.m., in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 
Brampton Council will consider a by-law to amend Procedure By-law 160-2004 to: 

 Limit participation within Closed Sessions of Council, and all standing 
Committees of Council, to in-person for all Council members and City 
staff. 

By resolution C292-2023, passed at its meeting on December 6, 2023, Brampton City 
Council directed staff to prepare and present such a by-law to Council. 

Members of the public may attend the meeting in person or watch the meeting live 
from the City of Brampton website at: https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-
Hall/meetingsagendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx or 
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html.

Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting, either in-person or 
remotely, should contact the City Clerk’s Office; and any written submissions related to 
this matter may be submitted via email to the City Clerk at 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca; by 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 26, 2024.  

A copy of the meeting agenda, including the proposed by-law, will be available from 
the City’s website www.brampton.ca, as of Friday, March 22, 2024.  In the event 
Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no further public notice 
will be given.  

Dated: March 20, 2024. 

C. Gravlev, Acting City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON, L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178  cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

Public Notice


